
 

TICKET ORDERING QUESTIONS  
 

When can I purchase tickets?   
Tickets will go on sale online on Wednesday, May 20th at 6:00AM.  Tickets are on sale through the day of the 
performance. 
 

How do I purchase the tickets?   
You will purchase your tickets online from Dance Recital Ticketing, our online ticketing provider.  A link will 
be provided in an email, on our website and Facebook page. 
 

How much do tickets cost?   
$18 Adults (13 and older)              $12 Children (12 and under)    
Free: (3 and under) Guests age three and under, are admitted free, but must be seated on your lap.  If you would 
like a reserved seat for a guest, under three, you must purchase a ticket. 
 

When do I pay for the tickets?   
You will pay with a credit card at the time of placing your ticket order.  VISA, MASTERCARD, and DISCOVER 
are accepted.   
 

When will I receive the tickets? 
Once your order is complete, you will receive an email confirmation from Dance Recital Ticketing with a link 
to print your tickets at home.  If you cannot print, please see the office staffs at KBDS after you have made your 
purchase. 
 

Is handicapped seating available?   Yes, these seats are clearly labeled on the seating chart. 
 
Do parents need a ticket?   Yes, all family, friends and guests must purchase a ticket. 
 
Does the dancer need a ticket?    No 
All children (except Baby Ballet and Tap/Ballet ages 3-4 students), teens, and adults who are performing in the 
show will be backstage and do not need a ticket.  Students will see the show from a backstage monitor and 
when possible, from the back of the theatre. 
 

I have a dancer in Baby Ballet and/or Tap/Ballet ages 3-4, do they need a ticket?    Yes  
Baby Ballet and Tap/Ballet, ages 3-4 dancers are seated in the audience with their parents after performing.   
You will receive an email with instructions for receiving a complimentary ticket for your little dancer. 
 

I have student/students in multiple shows.  Do I need to buy tickets for each show?    Yes  
An email with instructions for discounted tickets will be emailed to students/families scheduled in multiple 
shows. 
 

I have a dancer in a Teen class.  Do I need to buy tickets for each show?    No 
All teen/adult students are invited to perform in more than one show to give them extra performing experience, 
however, parents and friends normally attend only one of their performances.  You are welcome to request a 
standing room pass for an open seat at the back of the theater for any additional show(s) once tickets have been 
purchased.  If you want reserved seating for any family, friend or guest at additional shows a ticket must be 
purchased. 


